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August 2019 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

Residents celebrating 

their birthday this 

month are…  

1st  - Alan 
6th – Doris 

24th – Evelyn 
31st – Christine  
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This Month’s Entertainment  

5th  

G Fitness Chair Excercise 

13th  

Trip to Riverside Country Park  

14th  

Jenny Sinclair (Singer)  

19th   

G Fitness Chair Exercise 

24th  

Family BBQ – Entertainment  

 

 
 

Every Thursday – Preschool Children will be coming in to play 

 

Every Friday – Therapy Dog will be coming in  

 

 

Internal Activities: 

These activities take place every morning and afternoon. This can involve the 

following: 

Bingo; Mental Agility; Arts & Crafts; Sing-a-longs; Physical Agility; Kareoke; Sitting 

in the Garden and walks around the park (weather permitted). 

 



Employee of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mark 

 

Mark has been very helpful the past few weeks helping out 

where possible and covering staff on annual leave. 

 

Thank you Mark for your hard work. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up and Review  
 
 

The weather in July has been wonderful – so we’ve been out in the 
Garden and enjoying some nice, cold ice lollies. 

 
Our July trip was to Riverside Country Park – We had a lovely 

time drinking tea/coffee and eating cake in the shade chatting to 
some children and their parents – the residents thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves, so we are going there again this month. 

 
We have had great music from Mutt & Jeff who will be playing at 

our BBQ on 24th August. Rob.T (Mr Ukulele) they both managed to 
encourage residents to get up and dance and some were dancing 
from their chairs! We also love having Sable (Therapy Dog) come 
to visit, so much so, we all did some great art work of her which 

has filled up a whole notice board upstairs. 
 

The Garden is beginning to look lovely ready for our Summer BBQ 
on Saturday 24th August – All residents and family are welcome to 

join us – so please feel free to do so. 
 
 
 

All the best, Rosa xx 
 

 


